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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Community Input Sought for Library Strategic Plan 
HC-2020-2 
Hendersonville, NC – January 8, 2020 
 
 
Henderson County Public Library System is seeking community input as it develops its next three- 
year strategic plan. 
 
County residents are invited to complete a brief survey, now available online at 
www.hendersoncountync.gov/library. This survey is designed to provide both library users and 
non-users alike the opportunity to share their thoughts and vision for the future of the Library. 
Survey results will guide current services and help set priorities for the next three years. 
 
Residents who are unable to complete the survey online may obtain a printed copy at any of the 
branch library locations throughout the county. The survey will be available until January 31.   
 
Residents are also encouraged to attend one of six Community Listening Sessions that will be held 
at library locations throughout January and February. For a complete list of session locations and 
dates, visit the library website at www.hendersoncountync.gov/library or contact the Main 
Library at 828-697-4725. 
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